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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

DG wd]E —+ 124 BEALE STREET « SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94106 + (415)781-4211 « TWX 910-372-6587

H. @. COOKE
SUPERVISOR
GENERAL CONSTRUCTION
PERSONNEL SECTION

May 14, 1971

Mr. L. L, Mitchell

Business Manager

IBEW Local Union 1245

Box 4790

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Attached is a letter from Mr. Bruno Vargas, Trencher Operator

in Gas Construction Department, who is requesting a transfer to
the Fresno area due to his son's health problems.

This matter has been discussed with Mr. R. Storrs of your office

and a transfer to the Fresno area has been arranged. If you
concur, please sign and return one copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

JAC

Enclosure

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under
Section 301.16 of the Agreement.

LOCAL UNION 1245
INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF
ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL.CIO

Date __ June 14, 1971 | vy T Miteh R0
BUSTHESS Manager——




Bruno Vargas »
1030 Jamestown Avenue
San Francisco, Calif,

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

. Personnel Se¢tion

77 Beale Street ~  Room 1429 B
San Franeisco, California : . May 11, 1971

Mr, H.G. Cooke:
Attno Jer. Cates .

I am requesting transfer to the FfesnovareaAunder Section 301,16 of the

TBEW Union agreement. The health of my young son requires a warmer and
_drier climate, ' ‘

I have received verbal agreement from my current supervisor, Jack R. Dar-

- by, to release me. Jack Brown of the General Construction Gas Department
at Fresno has agreed to accept me at my current rate of Trencher Orerator.
‘Union officials have z2lso expressed their agreerent to such a transfere,

'Bfunq Vargas.




